
  November 28, 2021 
The Lord’s Day

Welcome....We are so glad that you have joined 
with us today for worship, Bible teaching and 
fellowship. We trust that God may be glorified in 
our midst and that you might be strengthened in 
your faith and encouraged in your walk with the 
Lord Jesus.  If you have not already done so, 
please sign our guest book today before you leave. 
Thanks!

Prayer Meetings on Wednesdays 10:30 a.m. and 7 p.m.
Creation Moments :“Churches may freely copy these bulletin inserts”

Every second, our sun casts 
energy equaling over four-and-a-
half million horsepower on every 
square mile of earth. Yet the 
earth receives less than one-
tenth of one percent of the sun's 
energy. 
Our galaxy contains 100 billion 
stars, of which our sun is only 
about average. Truly God's 
power is so great that we cannot 
even measure the relatively small 
amount of power He has used to 
energize the cosmos! 
This makes many people ask, 

"How can such a great God care about me?" Yet He 
does, and He has shown us that He does. He has 
written a unique genetic code that describes you and 
only you. If your unique code would be written out as 
information in the average book today, it would take 
over a million pages to describe you. In all the universe, 
there is only one you! Why has He gone to all this work 
just for you? Because He wanted to get to know you, 
love you and have a relationship with you. 
This is why God sent His only Son into our world. That 
Son of God, Jesus Christ, lived a life that was perfectly 
pleasing to God. In contrast, we have all gone our own 
way and have almost ruined God's creation. But God's 
Son died on the cross for us so that we might be 
forgiven. God accepted this sacrifice on our behalf, and 
this was proven by Christ's resurrection from the dead. 
Learn more about God's special love for the unique 
person you are in the Bible.

Unique
Humble yourselves therefore under the mighty hand of 

God, that he may exalt you in due time: 
Casting all your care upon him; for he careth for you. 

(1 Peter 5:6-7) 

Coming Up
Sun Dec 5 ~ Communion - 10:30am
Sun Dec 19 ~ “Christmas Together” - 10:30am
Tues Dec 21 ~ Winter begins - “Let it snow...!!”
Sat Dec 25 ~ Christmas Day - Celebrating the birth 

of Jesus, God’s only begotten Son!
Sat Jan 1/22 ~ New Years Day!!  A new year

to trust the Lord!!

Sunday Bible School @ 9:30 a.m.

Morning Service @ 10:30 a.m.
Message: Missionary Greg Little

Scripture Reading: Preacher’s Choice

Evening Service @ 6:00 p.m.
Message: “Called to Be Holy - Pt.4”
Scripture Reading: 1 Peter 1:13-25

Christmas Dinner
We have decided to forego the Christmas banquet 
again this year because of the continuing covid 
restrictions... Sorry... Thank you for your understanding.

There will be a brief choir (you 
know who you are...) practice 
after the evening service tonite 
in preparation for Christmas 
Together Sunday...hope y’all 
can be there. Questions? See 
PB.

Thank you Amanda Little for 
playing the piano for our hymn 
singing these last few 
Sundays. Piano 
accompaniment is always a 
blessing to help our singing. 
God bless you for your ministry 
on the piano. 

“The great test of faith is to wait on God. . . not 
expecting to push a button and get whatever we 
want now.”  A.W. Tozer



BEREAN 
 BAPTIST 
  CHURCH

“Tfbsdijoh!
uif!

Tdsjquvsft

Ebjmz///”

...to the Glory of God!!

932 Leathorne St. London, ON 
N5Z 3M5

(Just north of Commissioners Rd. off 
Adelaide St. S.)

Phone: 519-685-5414
Email: 

pastorbruce@bereanbaptistlondon.org
www.bereanbaptistlondon.org

Qbtups;!Sfw/!S/!Csvdf!Sfeejoh

Budget Notes for Last Week

Tithes & Offerings

Missions @ 
17%

$375.00

Ministry 
($1920 req’d)

$1833.00

Total $2,208.00

Designated:

Missions  $20.00

Total $20.00

Total Receipts 
for the Day

$2228.00

HOPE ! 
in 2021

Just For Fun
• I’m at a place in my life 

where errands are starting 
to count as going out.

• Some people think I’m 
crazy. I like to call it “happy 
with a twist”.

• A police officer came to my 
house and asked me 
where I was between 5 
and 6. He seemed irritated 
when I answered 
“Kindergarten”.

• Tablets were replaced by 
scrolls. Scrolls were 
replaced by books. Now 
we scroll through books on 
tablets.

Happy Birthday
Dec 1…Dave Crabtree
Dec 6…Ellen deSouza
Dec 13…Jan Fletcher

Dec 14…Nick Henshaw
Dec 23…Bruce Redding, Idella 

Emmons
Dec 26…Dan Fletcher

Last Week’s Attendance
SBS 18, AM - 34, PM - 15 

Prayer Meetings - AM- 5  PM- 12

Brian and Cindy Thiessen write:
This past summer was a season of loss for our family 
as my father passed away in early July. Only one month 
later Cindy’s father, Richard Nelson, also went to be 
with the Lord after a short but difficult illness. Both of 
our dads knew and loved the Lord, so we know we will 
see them again, and they have left a tremendous legacy 
of faith in God for all of us.
There has been much work in settling my dad’s estate 
and making sure my mom’s needs are looked after, 
along with ministering to Cindy’s step mom, and others 
in our own immediate families.
Praise the Lord! The US/Canada border is opening, so 
in November we are planning a two week getaway and 
family reunion in the States. We have not taken a 
proper holiday since we embarked on our new ministry 
four years ago, so this will be a much needed time to 
refresh, recharge, and replenish. I will see our 
grandson, Edmund, for the first time, along with some of 
our children whom we have not seen for a year or two.

Dear Pastor and Praying Friends,
Answered Prayer!  just got the word from the Ministry of 
Education that we are fully approved to meet for school 
starting on Monday, November 1st. (this was sent Oct 
29)  Praise the Lord!  
Also another girl is joining my class Monday.  This new 
student will be in grade 1.   I really need God's help.  
Please keep praying for me for strength, wisdom, 
patience, good health, and to manage my time wisely.  
In His Service,
Coco Chan in Grenada

Missionary Letters
They are in folders, on the rack, beside the Mission 
Bulletin board. On that board we pin up some letters for 
a while, which you can read…if you don’t get a crink in 
your neck. 
Also, the Missions Committee is looking for a volunteer 
to keep the folders current and in good order. Please 
see Pastor if you’d like to help.

Bible Reading Certificates...
If you will or have finished any of the Bible Reading 
Schedules this year (Thru the Bible in a Year; 60Day 
New Testament or 60Day Jeremiah/Lamentations), 
please let Pastor Bruce know...we’d like to present you 
with a nice Certificate of Completion to acknowledge 
your accomplishment.


